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Good Afternoon Jean,

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection’s Bureau of Radiation Protection
has completed its review of the Draft for Review, Environmental Assessment for Specific
Decommissioning Activities at Three Mile Island, Unit 2 in Dauphin County, Pennsylvania,
dated May 2024.  We concur with the NRC that the proposed license amendment would not
significantly affect the quality of the human environment as stated in the draft assessment. 
And thus, we concur with the NRC’s Finding Of No Significant Impact determination.

If there are any further actions needed by NRC from us at this time, please let me know.

Regards,
Bryan

Bryan Werner | Program Manager
Decommissioning and Environmental Surveillance
Bureau of Radiation Protection
Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building
400 Market Street | Harrisburg, PA 17101
Phone: 717.783.8979 | Fax: 717.783.8965
www.dep.pa.gov

From: Jean Trefethen <Jean.Trefethen@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 7:20 PM
To: Werner, Bryan <brwerner@pa.gov>
Cc: Stacey Imboden <Stacey.Imboden@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External] draft environmental assessment for the Three Mile Island Unit 2

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or
attachments from unknown senders. To report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing
button in Outlook.

Hello Bryan
Attached please find a copy of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC’s) draft
environmental assessment (EA) in support of the NRC staff’s review of the TMI-2Solutions
license amendment request for the Three Mile Island Unit 2 (TMI-2).  The draft EA
evaluates the environmental impacts from specific decommissioning activities.  The draft was
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also sent to Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) email (ra-
epbrpenvprt@pa.gov) found on DEP website. If you are aware of anyone else in your office
who should receive a copy of the draft EA kindly let me know or forward it on to them.

The NRC is requesting the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection review
and comment on the draft EA.  Please submit any comments you may have within 30 days
of the receipt of this email by responding to this email. Your comments will be addressed in
the final EA and finding of no significant impact (FONSI), which will be noticed in the
Federal Register.

The draft EA is also being issued for a 30 day public comment period. The Federal Register
notice announcing the public comment period should be published this week.

If you have any questions, please contact me via reply to this e-mail or by telephone at
301-415-0867.

Thank you in advance for your review,
Jean Trefethen
Environmental Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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